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This is the last week for library! Mrs. Klinger needs all library books returned this week, so we are asking that our library books are brought back no later than Wednesday, May 8th. The library will be closed the week of May 13th through May 16th so the librarians to conduct inventory with their books.
Remember, you may visit the library during the summer. They have lots of fun things going on during the months of June, July, and August. The library’s website and the local paper have information on the fun things the library has going on this summer! 
Books
That’s not Fair!
Don’t Give Up
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· Communication skills
· Letter recognition 
· Problem solving skills 
· Number recognition 
· Fine motor skills 
	
Dates to Remember:
Wednesday, May 8th 
Library books due!  
Tuesday, May 21st 
Field day at the school 
Wednesday, May 22nd
Last day of school/ Dismiss at 12:30 pm 

Specials:
Monday: Book Buddies
Tuesday: P.E./ Ipad
Wednesday: library/ Computer lab
Thursday: P.E./ computer lab
Friday: computers, art, show and tell/Music 
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Numbers to Know
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at:  Marissa.swanz@k12.sd.us or at the school:
Lennox School 647-2203
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